
Water	Use	and	Quality	in	the
Shale	Boom
Energy	Bar	Association

Speaking	Engagement

April	15,	2015	from	12:00	pm	to	1:30	pm	(EDT)
Washington,	DC
Washington,	D.C.

Partner	Wayne	J.	D’Angelo	participated	in	the	“Water	Use	and	Quality	in	the	Shale	Boom”	panel	for
the	Energy	Bar	Association.	The	panelists	engaged	in	a	discussion	of	the	potential	impacts	of	these
developments	on	policy,	regulation,	and	law	as	well	as	the	water	resources	and	quality	concerns
raised	in	areas	with	active	hydraulic	fracturing	and	shale	development.

For	more	information,	please	click	here.
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